
POLE ATTACHMENT APPLICATION 

GRU utilizes the National Joint Utilities Notification System (NJUNS) software 
for all applicants requesting to attach to GRU-owned facilities. Please use the 
following link to visit the NJUNS site and log-in to submit attachment requests. 
Log-In to NJUNS: https://web.njuns.com/ 

Disclaimer: GRU requires all pole attachment requests to be initiated through 
the use of the NJUNS website. Any person who sends correspondence 
directly to GRU staff regarding pole attachments will be asked to first create a 
request within NJUNS.  

For more information about NJUNS and/or Frequently Asked Questions 
(FAQs), please use the links below.  

About NJUNS: https://web.njuns.com/about/  

FAQs: https://web.njuns.com/faqs/ 
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